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Provider Staffing Vacancy Survey 

CBH has requested that all providers of behavioral health services, with the exception of 

outpatient treatment, complete the Provider Staff Vacancies Survey on a quarterly basis. 

Be advised that entries for Quarter 4 of 2024 (October, November, and December) must 

be received by Tuesday, December 31, 2024. Multiple entries may be completed by 

provider staff to ensure that data is collected from all levels of care and service types. 

This request applies to programs and services funded through CBH as well as the 

Philadelphia Department of Behavioral Health and Intellectual disAbility Services 

(DBHIDS). For more information, please refer to Provider Bulletin 23-11: Provider Staff 

Vacancies Survey. 

https://cbhphilly.org/
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/d06706aa249548eabe5f0803cee17761
https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/CBH_Provider-Bulletin_23-11_2023-04-25_Provider_Staff_Vacancies_Survey.pdf
https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/CBH_Provider-Bulletin_23-11_2023-04-25_Provider_Staff_Vacancies_Survey.pdf

